
Community Safety 
Report to Etchingham Parish Council, 16th September 2021 

Updates of incidents in the area in recent weeks supplied by PCSO Emma Phillips. 

Reports relating to the area for the month of August, nothing relating to Etchingham, but a couple of 

fairly local incidents, and quite a few incidents in other neighbouring villages. 

LOCATION TIME 
FRAME 

POLICE 
REFERENCE 

OCCURRENCE  

Hurst Green 
London Road 

17:30 – 
17:40 04/08 

SXP-20210804-
0908 

A strimmer has been stolen from a vehicle.  

Ninfield 
Stocks Meadow 

16:00 – 
16:30, 
05/08 

SXP-20210805-
1168 

A property has been burgled.  

Catsfield 
The Stream 

21:40 08/08 SXP-20210808-
1286 

A vehicle has had damage caused to it.  

Battle 
North Trade 
Road 

22:00 07/08 SXP-20210809-
0226 

Equipment has been stolen from a shipping 
container.  

Battle 
North Trade 
Road 

22:00 07/08 SXP-20210809-
0421 

There has been an attempt theft of a vehicle.   

Etchingham 
Shrub Lane 

08/08 - 
09/08 

SXP-20210809-
0747 

A vehicle has been broken into.  

Battle 
Harrier Lane 

20:00 08/08 
– 16:00 
09/08 

SXP-20210809-
1031 

A vehicle has had damage caused to it.  

Burwash  
School Hill 

15:30 -
19:00 10/08 

SXP-20210810-
1257 

Number plates have been stolen from a 
vehicle.  

Battle 
Whatlington 
Road 

04:10 01/08 
– 18:10  
10/08 

SXP-20210811-
0985 

A window on a property has been smashed.  

Flimwell 
 

17:00 12/08 SXP-20210812-
1008 

Report of motor cross bikes being used in an 
antisocial manner.  

Ticehurst 
Lower Platts 

10:00 15/08 SXP-20210815-
1167 

Report of a suspicious male in the area.  

Ticehurst 
Pickeford Lane 

19/08- 
22/08 

SXP-20210822-
0919 

A vehicle has been stolen.  

Battle 
Virgins Lane 

08:45 – 
13:00, 
25/08 

SXP-20210828-
0957 

Items have been stolen from a property. 

 

Other items to take note of; 

 
Darker evenings are approaching, so make sure you have all your outside lights in working 

order and check that the sensors are turning them on when anyone approaches the property, 

burglars do not like being illuminated. 

 
Cllr. Colin Boylett, portfolio holder for community safety. 


